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Please adhere to our staggered

drop off/pick up times to maintain

physical distancing

Please continue to physically

distance during pick up and drop

off . It is highly recommended that

parents wear masks . 

Please continue to monitor your

child(ren) for symptoms . Please

stay home when sick
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Calendar Reminders

April 30: Break the Rules Spirit Day 
May 3: Class Photos 
May 12: Fire Drill 
May 17: PAC meeting 
May 21: Non Instructional Day 
May 24: Victoria Day 
May 28: Hat and Jeans Spirit Day 
June 11: Beach Spirit Day 
June 14: PAC AGM 
June 25: Twin Spirit Day 
June 29: Last Day of School for students;
Report Cards home 

I can't believe we're in Term 3 already! It's so nice to
see the sun shining. 

Along with spring cleaning, we're getting Spring
painting! Carpenters and Painters will be on site for

the rest of the year, working on refreshing the
interior of our school.

 
With the warmer weather, this is a reminder to clear
school property after school and to arrive at school
in time for 8:35am or 8:45am start time, not earlier. 

 
From the District restart plan: "Schools will not be
assigning staff to supervise playground equipment

before and after school. To support safety, this
equipment will be off-limits to students during these

times."
Please respect the work our school has done to keep
our staff and students safe by maintaining cohorts.
When students play on the playgrounds before and
after school this goes against our safety protocols in

place.

Welcome, Mr. Campbell!
Please give a warm Prince Charles welcome to Mr.

Campbell, who will be our Vice Principal on
Fridays. Mr. Campbell was a secondary

administrator in the district for many years and
he's very excited to be part of the elementary

team for the rest of this year!


